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U.S. Secretary of State Rex Tillerson will travel to Ottawa, Canada, December
19, to meet Foreign Minister Chrystia Freeland. The leaders will discuss
U.S.-Canadian coordination on a range of global and regional topics and renew
their commitment to make the U.S.-Canadian border more secure and more
efficient.
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